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Statement From Gov. Nikki Haley On Vice Presidential Candidate Mike Pence

COLUMBIA, S.C. - Governor Nikki Haley today issued the following statement regarding the selection of 
Gov. Mike Pence as the Republican nominee for Vice President of the United States:

"Mike Pence is a friend, but more than that, he is a strong conservative reformer who has delivered results 
for the people of Indiana. Washington is broken, but we don't have to look any further than leaders like Mike 
Pence for the solutions to fix it."
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